
  

Public Notice: MRC Special Meeting 
Monday, May 22, 2023 

May 18, 2023 
 
Dear Members, 
 
It was an exciting time to be at the Hampden facility last week! As you may recall, Innovative Resource 
Recovery (Innovative) recently visited the plant, and we are pleased to report that they were 
thoroughly impressed with our equipment. Innovative brought in equipment manufacturers and 
restarted the front end known as the Material Recovery Facility (MRF). 
 
A video is available on our YouTube Channel if you're interested in seeing it. It is very short, but it was 
also exciting to see the first pieces of equipment start turning where everything begins on the tip 
floor, and the process starts. Like you, we are anxiously waiting for when the time when it is once 
again processing and helping to recycle MSW! 

 

Watch MRF Testing 

 

During the due diligence period, we have been working with Innovative to ensure that all aspects of 
the partnership are thoroughly examined. We are pleased to report that progress is being made. We 
have scheduled a Special Board Meeting for May 22, which will be held in executive session mostly for 
the  board to review and speak to the sale documents and agreements as we get nearer to a closing 
date. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, and we will continue to keep you updated on any 
developments. 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

MUNICIPAL REVIEW COMMITTEE, INC. (MRC) 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 

  **Virtual Meeting** 
  

Special Board Meeting 
Monday, May 22 1:00 -3:00 PM 

  

Agenda 
1. Call to Order 
2. Approval of Agenda 
3. Executive Session per 1 M.R.S. § 405(6)(E) to consult with M.R.C.'s Legal Counsel 
Regarding Contractual Rights and Duties 
4. Action(s) as a result of executive session, if needed 
5. Adjournment   
 

https://youtube.com/shorts/kjIDuCbl99o?feature=share
https://www.mrcmaine.org/


Participation for the Public 
The majority of the Special Meeting will be spent in executive session. The meeting will be accessible 
to the public via live stream on Facebook, except for the executive session portion of the meeting. The 
meeting recording will also be uploaded to YouTube. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please contact Michael Carroll at 207-664-1700 
or execdirector@mrcmaine.org or a MRC Board Member.  

 

 
 

Address: 
20 Godfrey Drive, Suite 300 

Orono, ME 04473 
Phone: 207-664-1700 

 

Visit our website 
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